
Maple Grove Township Annual Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date: 2019/03/25 – Presented by:  Cheryl L Bishop – Treasurer

Meeting called to order:  7:00 PM.  Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  Present:  Supervisor Krupp, 
Treasurer Bishop, Trustees Anderson and Wendling.  Absent:  Clerk Yaros.  The minutes from the March 
26, 2018 Annual Meeting were read and motion made by Ron Weisenberger and seconded by Pat 
Andres to approve.  Motion passed.

Eight residents were welcomed, and at this time were asked if there were any petitions to be submitted 
to the township board, there were none.  Krupp asked the residents if there was any old business or 
new business to discuss, a resident asked if the Annual Meeting notice could be posted on the Fire 
Department sign.

After reading the budget for 2019/2020, a motion was made by Rick Maxa, seconded by Carl Wendling 
to approve the budget of $1,049,810.00.  Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Turnwald, seconded by Ron Weisenberger to maintain the State Bank for our 
general fund money and all tax money collected.  Motion passed.

A motion was made by Bill Turnwald, seconded by Doug Beebe to hold the regular township board 
meetings on the third Monday of each month at the township hall starting at 7:00 p.m. year round.  
Meeting dates as follows:   April 15, May 20, June 17, July 15, August 19, September 16, October 21, 
November 18, December 16, 2019, January 20, February 17, and March 16, 2020.  Motion passed.

A resident asked when the Planning Commission will hold their meetings.  They will be the 1st Monday of 
the even numbered months.  April 1, 2019 will be the next meeting held.

Misteguay Creek Intercounty Drain projects may soon start the bidding process.  Permanent Easements 
have been finalized.  Financial pieces are in place.  Next scheduled meeting is April 24, 2019 at 10 a.m. at 
the New Lothrop Village Office.

Road Work:  Bishop Road – Chesaning Road to the North ½ mile will be paved.  Briggs Road – Ditch 
South to Johnstone will be paved.  Paving is done in two courses:  Wear course and Drive course.  Dust 
Control on gravel roads.  Ditch Road will have chip seal from East Road to Gasper Road funded by the 
County.

Discussion about combining our Annual Meeting and Second Budget Hearing at our March Township 
Board meeting because of the low attendance.

After no other business was brought up, a motion was made by Rick Maxa, seconded by Pat Andres to 
adjourn.  Motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:26 p.m.


